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1.1.2 Ontario Securities Commission Staff Notice 11-795 – Notice of Withdrawal of Ontario Securities Commission 
Staff Notices 

ONTARIO SECURITIES COMMISSION STAFF NOTICE 11-795 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF 
ONTARIO SECURITIES COMMISSION STAFF NOTICES 

Staff of the Ontario Securities Commission has determined that the following Notices are no longer required and therefore will be 
withdrawn in Ontario, effective on the day the Securities Commission Act, 2021 is proclaimed into force: 

• Ontario Securities Commission Staff Notice 11-722 Recommendations of the Committee on Staff Communications; and 

• Ontario Securities Commission Staff Notice 15-701 Meetings with a Commissioner Regarding a Prospectus or an 
Application for Exemption or Registration. 

Questions  

If you have questions, please contact: 

Robert Galea      Tegan Raco 
Acting Associate General Counsel    Legal Counsel 
General Counsel’s Office     General Counsel’s Office 
Ontario Securities Commission    Ontario Securities Commission 
rgalea@osc.gov.on.ca     traco@osc.gov.on.ca 

 

 

  


